
February 17, 1975 
 
The postponed February meeting of the town board was held February 17. 

 
Larson absent. 
 
Minutes dispensed with. 

 
Louie Linster showed a map of his property and inquired as to requirements of lot size 
and if his proposal was O.K.  Referred to the planning commission. 
 

Garrick Mallery received a permit for a pole shed.  Also H. Mallery both on a motion by 
Wacther 2nd by Mallery. 
 
Grossman showed his plot map next and after discussion referred to planning board. 

 
Bills were ordered paid and annual audit meet to be set pending Larson’s homecoming. 


